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ABOUT

Under the Canopy is a modern lifestyle brand that caters to a new generation of global-
minded style mavens. Our inspirational collections of apparel, home fashion, spa/hotel 
textiles & amenities and beauty and fragrance products prove there’s no need to compromise 
when it comes to style and sustainability. At Under the Canopy, what you seek in design 
and quality goes hand in hand with a deep commitment to environmental and social 
responsibility. 

Founded in 1996 by ECOlifestyle expert, entrepreneur, educator, and innovative designer 
Marci Zaroff, Under the Canopy has pioneered today’s sustainable fashion movement. 
An internationally recognized authority in ECOfashion, Zaroff was instrumental in the 
development of the Global Organic Textile Standard (GOTS) and serves as the creative 
vision for the brand. Our commitment to authentic, uncompromised design with a 
conscience is an integral part of our brand DNA and remains the driving force behind 
everything we do.

Under the Canopy collections are crafted with love and respect for the planet using certified 
organic and sustainable materials—such as cotton, ECOlyptus™ and RPET—and ethical 
manufacturing methods. Our textiles are free of GMOs (genetically modified organisms) 
as well as harmful pesticides, fungicides, herbicides, and chemical fertilizers. Transparently 
tracked from farm to finished product, Under the Canopy products are organic and GOTS 
certified. A deep commitment to minimizing social and environmental impacts inspires us 
to continuously explore new methods of production to reduce chemical waste and maximize 
efficiencies in water and energy use. We utilize only environmental-friendly, low-impact 
dyes and are accountable to the highest practices of fair labor, setting the new standard for 
responsible luxury. Our commitment to social and worker welfare allows us to streamline 
the supply chain and pass along savings to our consumers for affordable style that looks 
good, feels good, and does good in the world.
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COLLECTIONS

Hospitality 
Under the Canopy’s organic spa collection combines quality and wellness to create the 
ultimate resort experience. Our GOTS-certified organic cotton sheets, duvets, blankets, 
towels, and robes provide the epitome of softness in a relaxing color palate for a total spa 
experience.

Beauty 
Under the Canopy’s 100% organic certified beauty products are perfect for pampering. Our 
line of shampoos, conditioners, and body care products are free of phenols, formaldehyde, 
and harsh chemicals. Infused with luscious all-natural scents like [example], [example], and 
[example], our all-natural Under the Canopy beauty products make a luxurious and eco-
conscious addition to your beauty routine. 

Home 
We log countless hours in our beds, so sleep beautifully knowing your Under the Canopy 
bedding textiles are free of pesticides, chemicals, heavy metals, and bleach. The cotton for a 
typical bed sheet contains over three pounds of pesticides, plus toxins and environmentally 
harmful dyes. Our ECOhome collection of sheets, duvets, towels, and pillows contains 
100% certified organic cotton and ECOlyptus™ fabric in a spa-inspired color palate for 
complete softness and luxury.

Apparel 
Under the Canopy’s apparel collection celebrates the belief that high style and sustainability 
can co-exist beautifully. Our always-on-trend designs have graced eco-conscious stars such 
as Alicia Silverstone, Nicole Ritchie, and Cameron Diaz in styles that look at home both on 
and off the runway. Under the Canopy uses only certified 100% cotton blends that promise 
to make you feel bold, beautifully and effortlessly stylish. Our separates beg to be mixed and 
matched to create a look that is uniquely yours.   

MISSION

The mission of Under the Canopy is to shift the paradigm of the fashion and beauty 
worlds, driving consciousness and responsibility by using style as a catalyst for social and 
environmental change. Under the Canopy products seek to connect our global community 
and awaken the world to inspired designs that radiate goodness from within. Our mantra 
is to break the stigma that style and sustainability need to be mutually exclusive; in fact, our 
“win-win-win” brand model demonstrates our groundbreaking thought leadership in the 
future of fashion. 

Under the Canopy’s authentic apparel, home fashion, spa/hotel textiles & amenities and 
beauty and fragrance products fuse the latest on-trend designs with the highest standards of 
social and environmental integrity to bring you comfort on every level. We hold ourselves 
accountable to both value and values because we know that beauty is so much more than 
skin deep. 

Under the Canopy invites you to join the movement of revolutionizing fashion while 
embodying a promise to human and planetary wellness.  


